


Submission not to change the boundaries 

Of Livingstone Shire  

As a resident of Livingstone Shire I cannot express enough 
the need to leave Boundaries as they are.  

In the first place Livingstone Shire residents  did not vote to 
amalgamate with the Rockhampton Regional Council.   

We did not want to belong to the Rockhampton Regional 
Council. 

WE did not want to belong to Rockhampton then and we do 
not wish to belong to Rockhampton now.   

Livingstone Shire Council while struggling just like many 
other councils is holding its own as it stands.  

Many residents in Livingstone are retired and rely on a 
number of people paying rates to share the work load for 
the shire.  

If our rate payers are lost to Rockhampton then it will stand 
to reason that the work load will be shared with fewer 
residents, services lost, affecting many, especially the 
elderly, across all corners of the Shire.  

I live in Livingstone .  I can commute to Rockhampton for 
several reason using Rockhampton facilities. I volunteer my 
time to Rockhampton Residents for the past 14 years.  



Rockhampton Residents travel to the Coast for work and 
pleasure as does the residents from Livingstone to 
Rockhampton . 

The suggestion and threat of moving Livingstone Shire 
residents to Rockhampton will cause friction and has caused 
friction.   

How can Rockhampton ever work with Livingstone? Who 
will trust them?  Not me. 

 
 

Kind Regards  

      

    




